
Item 15xii - Question Time 

 
To the Leader of the Council 

“When will the Members see the report that the Council promised over a year ago to 
bring to Committee on the modular ideas and designs for our Highland schools?” 

 

Response to Dr I Cockburn 

Council Officers provided a presentation to Members at the Member Budget Briefing 
in June 2019. The Council already uses off-site fabrication and modular buildings 
where appropriate and continue to explore further opportunities.  

 

 


